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News Release

January 1 2010

The Maintenance And Ramp Safety Society (MARSS)
is no longer a non-profit society

The Maintenance And Ramp Safety Society (MARSS) no longer exists as a
non-profit society. It is being run by the treasurer who, as stated in the
received Email below, has taken the MARSS funds to pay for, he alleges,
owed back rent since 1998.

In light of this plus the fact that the organization has no or few members remaining, the
five directors have resigned from the organization. See attached letter of resignation.
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Unfortunately, Gordon Dupont and System Safety Services are no longer associated with
MARSS as it has failed to hold an Annual General meeting since Sept. of 2007, not held
a directors meeting since Nov. 2007 and no longer abides by its bylaws.
System Safety Services will continue to develop and promote materials that center around
reducing human error using the “Dirty Dozen” human factors model developed by myself
in 1993.
dupontg@system-safety.com .
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